
 

 
Wild Environment 
PO Box 66., 
Annandale NSW 2038 
ABN 70 123 286 108 

 

12 October 2017 

 

Ms Jacinta Tonner 

Team Leader Development Control 

Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council 

PO Box 90 Queanbeyan NSW 2620 

 
 

Dear Ms Tonner 

 
Proposed SUEZ Resource Management Facility 

172 -192 Gilmore Road, 5 & 7 Kealman Road, 1 Bowen Place, Queanbeyan West 
DA 338-2015 

 

Please be advised that SUEZ have determined to withdraw the above Development Application 
DA 338-2015, and therefore will not be attending the Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
next Wednesday 18 October 2017. 

On behalf of SUEZ we would like to thank you and Council for your assistance during the 
application process. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

  
 
Andrew Wild 
Principal 
Wild Environment 
 


